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Secretary@ourmapua.org

From: Christeen Mackenzie <Christeen.Mackenzie@tasman.govt.nz>
Sent: Tuesday, 9 July 2024 10:53 am
To: MDCA
Subject: FW: Plan changes

Good morning 
 
Here is the information I undertook to obtain and to provide to the MDCA with regards to plan changes the TDC 
are currently working on. 
 
Regards 
Christeen 
 
 
 

Christeen Mackenzie 
 

Councillor | 
 

Kaikaunihera
  

Chairperson - Operations Committee
 

Mobile 
 

+64 27 438 7949
 

  |  
 

Christeen.Mackenzie@tasman.govt.nz
  

Private Bag 4, Richmond 7050, NZ 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

This e-mail message and any attached files may contain confidential information, and may be subject to legal professional privilege. If you are not 

the intended recipient, please delete 

 
  

From: Barry Johnson <Barry.Johnson@tasman.govt.nz>  
Sent: Tuesday, July 9, 2024 8:46 AM 
To: Christeen Mackenzie <Christeen.Mackenzie@tasman.govt.nz> 
Subject: RE: Plan changes 
 
Hi Christeen, 
 
No problem, they are all listed on the TDC website and or Shape Tasman: 
 
These ones are all draft plan changes in development: 

 Land and Freshwater – Draft out for community feedback later this year 
 Outstanding Natural Landscpaes & Coastal Character – Notification likely late 2024/early 

2025 
 Deferred zoning – Notification approximately September 2024 
 Urban Growth - Notification likely late 2024/early 2025 
 Natural Hazards – Consultation on issues & options late 2024 

 
Plus there are two plan changes that have been notified: 

 Wakefield – Hearing held 26 June, currently adjourned. 
 Motueka West – Submissions have closed, hearing later this year 

 
And some structure plans: 

 Mapua Master Plan 
 Port Tarakohe Structure Plan 
 Port Motueka Structure Plan 
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 Richmond On The Rise 
 
Also, we are currently in the process of transferring both the RPS and the TRMP into E-Plan format so 
from the end of this year the Resource management plans will be completely electronic.  
 
 
Regards 
Barry  
 
  
 

Barry Johnson 
 

 | 
 

Service & Strategy
  

Environmental Policy Manager 
 

Mobile 
 

+64 21 376 680 

 

 | 
 

DDI 
 

+64 3 543 8975 

  

 
  

From: Christeen Mackenzie <Christeen.Mackenzie@tasman.govt.nz>  
Sent: Monday, July 8, 2024 7:51 PM 
To: Barry Johnson <Barry.Johnson@tasman.govt.nz> 
Subject: Plan changes 
 
Hi Barry 
 
Is it possible to get a list of the current plan changes, what they cover and the current status of each? 
 
The Mapua Community Association have requested this. 
 
Happy to discuss if this is not clear. 
 
Regards 
Christeen 
 
Get Outlook for Android 
  
 

Christeen Mackenzie
 

 | 
 

Councillor 
  

Kaikaunihera
 

Chairperson - Operations Committee 
 

Mobile 
 

+64 27 438 7949 

 

 | 
 

DDI 
 

+64 27 438 7949 

  

 
  

 


